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Sample Uniform Guidance Purchasing Policy Compliance Statement
For North Carolina Local Governments

Comment:  The Uniform Guidance (2 C.F.R. Part 200) requires all federal grant recipients to have written procurement policies that conform to applicable federal law and Uniform Guidance requirements (2 C.F.R. § 200.318(a)).  Local governments are not required to incorporate the entire text of the Uniform Guidance into their local procurement policies.  A compliance statement, such as the one below, is sufficient.  Local governments are free to adopt more detailed procedures.

Uniform Guidance procurement policy compliance statement:
“Contracts funded with federal grant or loan funds must be procured in a manner that conforms with all applicable Federal laws, policies, and standards, including those under the Uniform Guidance (2 C.F.R. Part 200).”
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